
                                                                     

  

                  

 
Landewednack Community Primary School 
Beacon Terrace                 
The Lizard 
HELSTON  
Cornwall         
TR12 7PB 
Tel: 01326 290337 
www.landewednack.cornwall.sch.uk 

 
Headteacher: Mrs L. Jones - head@landewednack.tpacademytrust.org  

 

Friday 3rd October 2025 

School Lunch Menu  

Monday 6th – Friday 10th October   

A school meal is always available FREE of charge EVERYDAY 

for children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2. 

 
 

Individual & Siblings Photographs 

A reminder that all photograph orders need to be placed (with Jo Buckley 

and via the form your child/ren bought home) by Sunday 12th October.  

mailto:head@landewednack.tpacademytrust.org


                                                                     

  

 

2025/2026 AUTUMN TERM Diary Dates   

 

Monday 6th October - Nasal Flu Vaccinations (All children whose parents have consented) 

Tuesday 7th October – Cross Country, Mullion School from 4pm ALL CHILDREN 

Friday 17th October – Harvest Festival 2pm St Wynwallow Church – All welcome  

Friday 17th October – Break Up for the Half Term Holiday  

 

Monday 3rd November – Return to School & Little Lizards 

Tuesday 4th November – Cross Country, Helston School North Site 4pm ALL CHILDREN 

Sunday 9th November – Remembrance Sunday, St Wynwallow Church. School to lay wreath 

Tuesday 11th November – Remembrance Service on the village green. Children to attend  

 

Thursday 11th December – Choughs & Razorbills Carol Service - 6pm St Wynwallow Church 

Friday 19th December – Break Up for the Christmas Holiday 

  

Monday 5th January 2026 – Return to School & Little Lizards  

Monday 26th January 2026 - INSET Training Day – School & Little Lizards CLOSED 

 

Tuesday 24th Feb – Cross Country Peninsula Qual, Helston Sch South JUNIOR CHILDREN  

 

********************************************************************* 

Cross Country  

The second league race takes place at Mullion School on Tuesday 7th 

October at 4pm. A reminder that all of the league races are for ALL of our 

children in Reception to Year 6. It would be lovely to see more of children 

representing Landewednack at Mullion School. Please let me (Lyndsay Bray) 

know if your child/ren would like to take part. 😊  

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 



                                                                     

  

 

 

 

Our Picture News for this week…. 
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